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OUA MEMO 00-1021-0062 
MEMORANDUM 
08 October 2021 
 
 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
 Schools Division Superintendents 
 
Subject: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ORIENTATION ON 

PUBLIC SERVICE CONTINUITY PLANNING (PSCP) 
 
 
 As the Department of Education (DepEd) strengthens its capacity to deliver 
timely, relevant and quality basic education even in the aftermath of disasters and 
emergencies, the Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS), in 
coordination with the Office of Civil Defense (OCD), invites Regional and Division 
DRRM Coordinators to participate in the Orientation on Public Service 
Continuity Planning (PSCP) on Monday, 11 October 2021 from 9:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m.  
 

The activity aims to make participants understand the substantive nature 
and processes of continuity management and to gain knowledge in formulating 
their own public service continuity plan. 

 
Registration can be made through this link: http://bit.ly/3D2P8bu 

 
 For queries and concerns on the orientation, kindly contact the Disaster Risk 
Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) through (02) 8637-4933/636-4997 
or email at drrmo@deped.gov.ph. 
 

For immediate dissemination and appropriate action. 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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